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Dear Sirs

Your letter 30054 at hand

and contents carefully noted, in reply,

would say that you have relieved

my mind of a great amount of

werry with a regards to nood for

Indiana in the Cambridge Risuve,

by assurings me that there is

plenty of wood for this winter use

on the reserve.

Now I am a practical man

and should know a little something

about such things and I would say

that if theinrttment can find and

on the Cambridge Reserve for the coming

winter, they possise supernatural powers,

for there are not fifty corde of wood

on the reserve and what is thile in

Kegelow gihe.

I know for the amount paid

by you for that lot of land there

should he enough wood for several

years, but there is not.

Yours truly.

of W Pacht

Indian Affairs. (RC-10, Volume 7833, Filf 30054-1)
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